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From: Carol Thomas 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 7:45 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Proposed power lines

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; Use caution before clicking 
links or opening attachments. 
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Not needed & a fire risk. Our power seldom goes out. Pls reconsider. 

Carol L. Thomas 
 




